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Sunday, July 29, 2018 
Worship Service — 10 am 

 

Worship Leader: Debbie Janzen 
Speaker: Kendall Jongejan Harder 

Growing relationships, in Christ. 
 NLUMC Vision Statement, 2011 

 
 

Order of Worship 
 

Welcome and announcements 

HWB #5, There is a place of quiet rest 

Invitation to worship & opening prayer 

HWB #11, Sweet hour of prayer 

Prayer 

Offering and HWB #154, This is my Father’s world 

Offertory prayer  

Scripture readings — Deuteronomy 15:1-3; 7-11 

                                   Leviticus 25:1-4; 8-17 

Message — Sabbath Jubilee Justice 

Moment of silence 

HWB #184, Hark! The glad sound! 

Sharing time & community prayer 

HWB #656, Savior, again to your dear name 

Farewell blessing 

 

There will be activities in the basement for the children 

during the worship service this morning. 

 

Please join us for coffee and fellowship after the worship service. 
 
 

Next Sunday, August 5 —  
10 am — Join us as Pastor Charleen brings the message “Not Your Oma’s 

Sabbath.” The text will be Deuteronomy 5:1-21, with a focus on verses 12-15.  

We will be thinking about Sabbath observance past and present, and how we 

might ponder sabbath as freedom, rooted in the Exodus story.   

 
 

 

Church Life . . . 
♦ DVBS. If you donated decorating items for DVBS, please pick them up in 

the west Sunday School room of the education wing. 
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♦ Friday Fellowship at the Roma Club. People of all ages who are 

part of NLUMC (and friends) are invited to the Roma Club, 19 Seacliff Drive, 

East, Leamington, to purchase your own pizza and have a chance to connect 

with your friends the fourth Friday of the month, from June through September, 

continuing Friday, August 24, at 6 pm. No RSVP is needed, just show up! 
 

♦ When you are on holidays remember “God goes with us!” 

On a weekend get-away, a stay-cation, or an extended excursion, God goes 

with us! While camping, driving, sailing, flying, cruising, hiking or biking, God 

goes with us! This summer our church is launching our first social media 

campaign. Add this hashtag to your travel photos: #godgoeswithus  Take a 

selfie photo of your family or group making the sign of a cross and share the 

photo on our North Leamington United Mennonite Church Facebook page.  

Pick up a rock to bring home (but not from a National/Provincial Park) and on 

Education Sunday, September 9, we will build a cairn of rocks from our 

collective journeys as a reminder of God’s faithfulness on our journeys. 
 

♦ Save the Date: “Imagining the Future.” We are excited to have a 

gathering at Danielle & Jamey Barnewall’s home on Sunday, August 26,  

4-7 pm. to connect with others from our church but also end the evening with a 

focused discussion on our hopes and dreams for the church in the years to 

come. Age range: Adults under 50 ***Grandparents can support this event by 

providing childcare so adults can attend. Folks who have trouble arranging 

childcare can contact Pastor Alicia for help. BBQ dinner will be provided.  

Please bring a salad, side dish, or dessert. RSVP to Maida Tiessen. We look 

forward to interesting and enriching discussions concerning our church 

community while strengthening our connection with church friends! 
 

♦ New Local Phone Numbers for — 

Charleen Jongejan Harder  

Kendall Jongejan Harder  

The pastors old phone numbers are no longer in service. 

 
 

Community/Conference Events . . . 
♦ Leamington Mennonite Home News 

We invite volunteers for the hair salon on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 

8:30-11:30 am for portering and assistance in the salon. There is also a need for 

volunteers to bring morning devotions to our residents from 7:45-8 am. For 

more information and to become involved in our ministry of eldercare, please 

call Judy Ferrari at 519-326-6109 or judy@mennonitehome.ca. 

 

♦ UMEI Christian High School News 
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Join us for UMEI’s 7th annual Surf &Turf event Friday, August 10 at 

Mastronardi Estate Winery in Kingsville. Appetizers at 6 pm followed by 

dinner, silent auction and live music. Tickets are available for $125 and must 

be purchased by August 1. Vegetarian and other dietary meal options available 

upon request by August 1. For more information or to get your tickets, contact 

Bonnie Jadischke, Caroline Hamm-Driedger or the UMEI office at 519-326-

7448. Tickets are also available for purchase online by going to www.umei.ca. 

Proceeds this year will help us “pave the way” at UMEI. 
 

♦ Mennonite Central Committee News 

► Urgent - MCC has an urgent need for Meat Canning Operators. Every 

year MCC's mobile canner travels across Canada and the US canning meat for 

relief. This meat is an important part of relief work, in the name of Christ, to 

areas of need around the world. If you or someone you know is 21 years or 

older and has a mechanical aptitude with a willingness to be an ambassador for 

MCC, visit mcc.org/canning or call MCC USA at 1-888-563-4676. 

► MCC’s Shipping Containers are empty! Our July and August shipments 

to Jordan and Ukraine urgently need supplies for 2336 relief kits, 1000 light 

weight comforters, 700 heavy weight comforters, and $6000 for toothpaste. 

Can you help us meet this urgent need? Supplies can be dropped off at THRIFT 
ON MILL. More information at mcco.ca. 
 

♦ Leamington Ministerial Food Bank is extremely low on the 

following items: canned whole tomatoes, canned green beans, canned tomato 

sauce, soda crackers, jam small size peanut butter, pancake syrup, instant 

coffee, Mr. noodles, canned tuna, canned lunch meat, canned chicken, canned 

ham. Donations can be dropped off at The Salvation Army, 88 Setterington 

Street, Leamington, Monday to Thursday, 9 am – 2 pm. 
 

♦ Employment Opportunities 

THRIFT ON MILL has two staff positions open for September 1. Applications 

are done online at mcc.org or come by the store and talk to Randy Lepp.   

►Assistant Manager, receiving and recycling. For more information go to  

https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vaca

ncyNo=VN1392. 

►Assistant Manager, receiving and furniture. For more information go to 

https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vaca

ncyNo=VN1390. 

 

See bulletin board for the following . . .  

• Mennonite Disaster Service, July 4 update 

• Summer Student Lunch Program, United Way 

https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vacancyNo=VN1392
https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vacancyNo=VN1392
https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vacancyNo=VN1390
https://mcccurrentopenings.secure.force.com/recruit/fRecruit__ApplyJob?vacancyNo=VN1390
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Youth . . . Cedar Point is rescheduled for Tuesday, 

August 28, rain or shine!!! Contact the church office to sign up.  

Tickets are $95 and include transportation and park entrance.  

 
Photography and Media Policy 

North Leamington United Mennonite Church (NLUMC) takes photographs/videos 

of participants at various church services and events. NLUMC may use any 

photos/videos taken from any service and events for promoting, publicizing or 

explaining NLUMC and its activities in the form of print, broadcast, website and 

social media, or in any manner deemed appropriate without prior notification to the 

participants. Photos could be used in these public forums without consideration 

and/or compensation.  

If church members/or participants consent to the use of their photo/or their 

child’s photo to be included in any church broadcasts, they are asked to contact the 

church office and sign the appropriate Photography and Media Consent Form. The 

NLUMC Photography and Media Policy has been implemented to inform church 

participants that NLUMC is committed to a safe environment for all.  
 

Prayer List . . .  

Neighbouring Congregation — Today area churches are praying for  

United Pentecostal Church and their pastor Andrew Sich. 

 

I am home from the hospital and continue to heal. Thanks to everyone for 

messages, cards & texts for healing & hope. Thanks be to God for His mercies! 

 . . . Brenda & Don Fischer 
 

We invite you to let the church office know of any requests for visitation  

you might have by calling or emailing the church office, 519-326-7928  

or office@nlumc.com, Tuesday through Friday, 9 am to 12 noon. 

In case of emergency, contact 

Pastor Charleen at 519-329-3829 or Pastor Kendall at 519-329-1514. 
 

Pastors 
cell 519-819-3772 ......................... Alicia Good ..........................alicia@nlumc.com 
cell 519-329-3829 ........... Charleen Jongejan Harder ... charleen@nlumc.com 
cell 519-329-1514 .............Kendall Jongejan Harder ........ kendall@nlumc.com 
Church phone: 519-326-7928  .............  ........................................................................ 
Email: office@nlumc.com  ......................  .................... Website: www.nlumc.com 

Facebook: North Leamington United Mennonite Church 
Summer office hours: Tuesday – Friday, 9 am – 12 noon 

 

 


